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February 14, 1922 
 

  COMMISSIONERS INSPECT FLOOD DAMAGE IN VALLEY 
 
 
 

 County Commissioners J. Z. Nelson, 
E. Van Buren and Richard Thompson spent 
several days in the upper Skagit valley the 
first of the week, inspecting the county roads 
and river banks to ascertain how much 
damage had been caused by the flood of last 
month. They found several ferries missing; a 
few bridges washed out and some damage to 
the roads, but not so much as had been 
anticipated. At Rockport and on up the river 
they were accompanied by C. F. Uhden, 
construction engineer of Seattle’s power 
project. 
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